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Happy Bucks:  Pakkala, Bollig, Walton & Gordon 
Jusa update: moved to her new home at Bolligs and went to the Dells to see 
Jenna Bollig in a volleyball tournament… and she still needs to clean up her 
room. She also signed up for softball. 
Student Rotarians: Allison Keller & Tyleranne Norby 
 
Superbowl Brunch – Final bills are not in yet but it looks like we will be above budget. 
 
We will be making arrangements for moving all of the Rotary Stuff from Zalucha Studio.  Watch for 
emails and help out if you can. 
 
Our Rotary Community Grant application is now available on the mthorebrotary.com web site.  
Applications are due before March 29.   
 
Teacher’s luncheon date August 23rd.10K Raffle will be August 16th 
 
Phil Halverson has resigned from Rotary.  We are all sad to see him go. 
 
The International Committee decided to use 
some of their budgeted money to fund the rest of 
the Ecuadorian Water Purification plant project. 
 
EREY (Every Rotarian Every Year) The club has 
kicked in $1,000 and 10 members have added 
$100 each. This leaves us $1500 of $3500 we 
need in order to participate in International Grant 
opportunities.  Please consider adding you $100 
Every Rotarian Every Year gift to our total. 
 
There will be an Interact is meeting Monday morning 
 
Scholarship applications are being reviewed.  RYLA students were interviewed, and four have been 
selected.  The names will be forthcoming 
 
March has 5 Wednesday so we will be having our 5th Wednesday Social. Plans are bring made. 
 
Secretary reported that using the Superbowl Brunch as a makeup we had 92% attendance 
 
Does anyone want to sit on the panel on Fundraising (10K Raffle) at District Conference?  Let Shawn 
know.  It will be in LaCrosse on May 12-14th 
 

Up Coming Events 
 
March 8, Berg 
March 15, Bohl 
March 22, Bollig 
March 29, Witte 


